P&C Committee April Report to Council

March was dedicated to all things Easter.

We worked on the following:

- Trinity's website (creation of new pages for Holy Week, Easter services pages, weekly homepage update, weekly LiveStream updates, weekly guestbook/check-in, Daily Lectionary update, etc.)
- Trinity's social media and YouTube pages
- graphics (worship countdowns, Way of the Cross, Easter services, etc.)
- oral and written announcements
- Thursday's "What's Happening?" e-blast and Friday's "Faith Formation" e-blast
- Easter in-person registration
- Podcast production
- Uploading documents to the website (bulletins, Sermon Points to Ponder, Faith Formation materials, construction pics, etc.)
- Taking pictures of construction and at events/services to share with congregation

The P&C team was also involved in the New Member slideshow, Wednesday Vesper services, Pastor reflections for Holy Week and Way of the Cross event.

As a team, we decided to only include requests from our Mission Partners in Thursday's "What's Happening" e-blasts. We'd like to keep these emails short and reader friendly. Thank you for understanding.

One change on the website worth highlighting is moving the "Honor our Past" graphic to the top part (directly below the service info) for more visibility.

Respectfully submitted, Jessica Sheaffer P&C Chair